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Question 

 

“Will the Chief Minister provide an update on the progress of any actions taken following the Ministerial 

Decision entitled ‘Digital Register of all Property (including ownership)’ (MD-C-2022-0007)?”  

 

 

Answer 

 

Further to the approval of Ministerial Decision MD-C-2022-0007, which was signed in February 2022, a 

feasibility and scoping study into the establishment of a digital register of all commercial and residential 

property, and landlords and tenants, was commissioned in June 2022.  

 

A draft of the feasibility and scoping report was received on 26th September 2022 for quality assurance 

and fact-checking, including with the range of internal stakeholders who inputted into the report. Once 

this is complete, it will be considered by Ministers, and provided to relevant Scrutiny Panels.   

 

 

 


